
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

WE SUPPORT the proposed changes to the personal medical and personal adult use requirements. 

We vehemently support the idea that commercial cannabis cultivation activity needs to be separated 

from personal use. Please refer to the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group memo presented to you 

yesterday. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rio Cardone 

Covelo Son Grown, LLC 

 


